
 
19 August 2013 
 
Mr Tim Watling 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Education, Employment and Workplace Relations  
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra  ACT 2600 
 
Email :  eewr.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Watling 
 
Re: Supplementary information re Questions on Notice - The Effectiveness of the 
National Assessment Program-Literacy and Numeracy 
 
Further to our earlier correspondence of 11 July 2013 and 31 July 2013, we have recently 
received information from the NSW Department of Education and Communities, the SA 
Department for Education and Child Development, and the ACT Department of Education 
and Training regarding the provision of professional development for teachers in the 
interpretation and use of NAPLAN data and the application of that data in informing teaching 
and learning. 
 
Copies of these responses are attached for the information of the Committee if it continues to 
consider this matter when it reconvenes. 
 
This supplements the earlier information we provided from the Queensland Department of 
Education, Training and Employment, the Northern Territory Department of Education and 
Children’s Services, the Victorian Curriculum and Assessment Authority, and the Tasmanian 
Department of Education. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Angelo Gavrielatos 
Federal President 
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